
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Railway Recruitment Board Mumbai 

Divisional Railway Compound Office, 

Mumbai Central-400008 

CEN 03/2019 (Isolated and Ministerial Posts) 
 
 

Further to the notice dated 29.10.2021 published on the website of RRB 
Mumbai, on 29.10.2021, the Stenography exam of both Hindi and English 
held on 27.10.2021 by RRB-Mumbai has been cancelled. 

 

Only those candidates, who were present for the examination on 
27.10.2021, are eligible to appear for the re-examination which is being held 
on 27.12.2021, 28.12.2021, 29.12.2021, 30.12.2021 at the designated 
centres at Hyderabad. 

 

The eligible candidates are advised to visit RRB website to download   the 
e-Call letter for appearing in the Rescheduled Stenography Skill test which 
will be held from 27.12.2021 to 30.12.2021 by clicking on the link provided 
on the websites www.rrbmumbai.gov.in  

 
  In terms of para 1.17 under general instruction of CEN 03/2019, free travel  
 Authority will be issued only to the eligible SC/ST candidates who have opted           
 For free travel pass in their application. 
 
 

                                                            Chairman 
                                                    Railway Recruitment Board 

Date : 16/12/2021                                                    Mumbai 


